
I'm writing as the Artistic Producer of Nemasket River Productions. NRP is a

theatrical production company dedicated to strengthening the quality of life in

Plymouth County and surrounding communities through the preservation and

growth of the dramatic arts. I write to express interest in renting space in the

former Decas School should it be repurposed as a community space. 

In particular, we would be interested in the courtyard and/or the auditorium

space with the stage. Nemasket River Productions doesn't have a permanent

home for shows which has made us agile during the difficult days of the

pandemic. This flexibility allows us to innovate and develop unique theater

experiences such as outdoor shows at the Oliver Mill park, Shakespeare

outdoors in a local draft beer garden, etc. We would love to expand our territory

into Wareham and make use of the opportunities available at Decas. 

Typically, our shows run for six nights and we would look to rent any space for a

few additional pre-show dress rehersals as well. Our theater has been producing

stellar performances for local audiences for 22 years. Our tax ID number is 01-

0692572. Please let us know should rental opportunities become available.

Best regards,

Merrie Mizaras, Artistic Producer

March 26, 2022

Decas School Steering Committee

Diane Kenney, Chair

Dear Ms. Kenney:

Performing arts since 2009 www.nemasketriverproductions.com
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